
6-4-08

To:	 John Therriault, Assistant Clerk,
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-500,
Chicago, Illinois 60601.

From: Harold M. Morrison
1000 Hawthorne Place
Lake Forest, Illinois 60045
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RE:	 Rule Making R08-009

I have great interest in the water quality of the North Branch of the Chicago River. My daughter,
Helen Morrison, owns a condo at 550 N. Kingsbury. I am planning canoe trips on the River. I
would feel safer if the MWRD disinfected its effluent. I also feel strongly that temperatures and
dissolved oxygen levels should be set to protect fish and wildlife in our waterways.

Tha k you for your action on this matter.
* 91404-1-ist-ta

Harold M Morrison 847-234-9065 hmmorri@gte.net
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